fNeep River Board of Hire Conumisgioners

57 Union Street e Deep River, CT 06417

Oct. 23,2018

The October 22, 2018 meeting of the Deep River Fire Commission began at 7:05 P.M.
with Bowden, Lee, Budney, and Dube in attendance. Engineer Lee was also present.
David did not attend.

Special guests were members of the Board of Finance along with Selectman McDonald.

The purpose of this meeting was to give the Board of Finance a visual reason as to why
the Commission asks for what they do, during the yearly budget meetings.

There was a discussion led by Bowden about the five year Capital Expenditures, and
mandated equipment needed. This was followed by Chief Lee explaining non-
compliance and overall condition of Fire Headquarters. Deputy Budney aslo
explained the Commission’s position.

After a brief discussion, Lee gave the Board a tour of the building, explaining in detail,
what, why, and when equipment needed to be replaced or updated. He also explained
why they are asking for Clerical help to get files in shape.

After the tour there were more questions and answers.
Many options on getting information out to the Community was also discussed.

This meeting adjourned at 8:35

Respectfully Submitted
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